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Staying Safe 

During this stressful time, we are 

taking several extra precautions to 

make sure our students are safe. We 

are lucky enough to have few enough 

students that our desks can remain six feet 

apart. All high-touch surfaces are sanitized 

thoroughly before our students get to school, 

after snacks, and after activities. All teachers 

and students are required to wear a mask 

when entering and exiting buildings, during 

class, and while riding the bus. Students are 

allowed to remove their masks to eat lunch 

and snacks that are provided and brought to 

the classroom.  

Fall Break 

Fall Break will begin on 

November 25 and last 

through November 27.  

School lets out at 1:00 pm 

on Tuesday November 24. Classes will 

resume as normal on Monday November 29. 

 

Donations 

While we manage to provide 

for our students and staff, any 

donations to help keep our 

students and staff safe and clean are always 

welcome. Listed below are the items we use 

regularly. 

o Hand sanitizer 

o Paper towels 

o Cleaning wipes 

o Tissues 

o Disposable masks 

Book Fair 

The Scholastic Book Fair will be here from 

November 4 until November 11. We will be 

taking a class trip in small groups to visit the 

book fair on Thursday November 5. Please 

send any money with your student in a 

labeled envelope placed in their folder on the 

return side. The book fair will remain open 

after school until 6pm if you would like to 

purchase anything at a later time.  

Important Dates 
Spelling Quizzes November 6, 13, 20 

Math Quizzes November 3, 10, 17 

Library Books Due November 23 

Last Day of Class November 24 
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